
 

 

Newsletter Dear parents and carers, 

This week, I would like to update you on the following: 

Value of the week 

This week we have been focusing on the value of excellence. In collective worship earlier this week, 
we discussed how we could all strive for excellence each and every day in school. This afternoon, 
teachers proudly shared how children had done that this week. A big well done to all those named! 

Parent consultations  

Parent consultation meetings  for the spring term are coming up. We will continue to hold these 
meetings via Zoom, using exactly the same system as last term, and last year. Each appointment will 
be 10 minutes long, and there will be times from 9:30am to 5pm available. In order to book your ap-
pointment, please ring the school office from Tuesday 25th January. You will receive a Zoom link prior 
to your meeting. If you would prefer a telephone call, please state this at the time of booking. 

Nursery parents can book for either date. Please just state at the time of booking whether your child 
attends in the morning, afternoon or full time. 

The dates for each class teacher are below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

With best wishes, 

Cristina King—Head of School  

Key dates coming up: 

Aspen class assembly on Thursday 10th February at 3pm. Parents of Aspen class wel-
come to attend. 

Value of the Week 

Mango 
(Nur) 

Reid Walls-
Burns  

Apple Adam 

Peach Jesse 

Beech (1S) Moham-
med Yunus  

Maple 
(1R) 

Mingyi 

Ash (2R) Raihan 

Birch (2N) Aoife 

Lemon 
(3C) 

Emmett 
Zhang  

Oak (3B) David 
Stancu 

Aspen 
(4D) 

Luca De 
Wachter 

Spruce 
(4A) 

Everyone! 

Cherry
(5B) 

Cyrus 

Palm (5G) Fatima 

Willow
(6L) 

Yakub 

Cypress 
(6W) 

Aryan 
McGivern  

Date Class 

Monday 31st January Year 6 Willow class, Ms. Lukwesa 

Year 6 Cypress class, Ms. Dewan 

Reception Apple class, Tamsin 

Wednesday 2nd February Year 5 Cherry class, Ms. Budden 

Year 4 Spruce class, Mr. Akinyemi 

Thursday 3rd February Year 4 Aspen class, Ms. Dewan 

Year 2 Birch class, Ms. Naidoo 

Friday 4th February Year 3 Oak class, Ms. Bingham and Ms. Bell 

Monday 7th February Year 5 Palm class, Mr. Griffiths 

Reception Peach class, Georgia 

Tuesday 8th February Year 1 Beech class, Mr. Stein 

Year 3 Lemon class, Ms. Chandler 

Wednesday 9th February Year 1 Maple class, Chloe 

Thursday 10th February Year 2 Ash class, Ms. Rothon 

Monday 28th February Nursery Mango class, Fransesca 

Tuesday 1st March 



 

 

 

Here are photos of our year 5/6 gymnasts. On Wednesday, they followed our year 3/4 team’s footsteps 
and came second in the Tower Hamlets Primary Schools Gymnastics Competition. 
This is an amazing result, and you have certainly demonstrated our value of excellence here. Congratu-
lations!  

 


